
STUDENT SUCCESS GOVERNANCE COMMITTEE  

MID YEAR REPORT 

The Student Success Governance Committee has been meeting 
regularly throughout this academic year. We have continued to work 
on our faculty mentoring and advising proposal. The assessment 
section and the conclusion will be finalized at our March 6th meeting. 
Minutes of each meeting have been posted for further detail. 


